

San Joaquin River Parkway and Conservation Trust, Inc.

November 8, 2016



CLERK. BOARD OF SUPERVISORS

Supervisor Buddy Mendes, Chairman Fresno County Board of Supervisors 2281 Tulare Street, #301 Hall of Records Fresno, CA 93721

BOARD OF DIRECTORS

Bart Bohn President

Anna Wattenbarger Vice President

Janice Bissonnette Treasurer

Julia O'Kane Secretary

Coke Hallowell Chairman of the Board

Susan Anderson Candy Barnes Jane Campbell Ryan Commons Debbie Doerksen Greg Estep George Folsom William Golden Tom Harmon Wilma Hashimoto Tom Holyoke Ron Manfredi Elise Moir Edward B. Morgan Carol Ann Moses Lyn Peters Frances Squire Kevin Statham Jennifer Williamson

Dowling Aaron Inc. Christopher A. Brown General Counsel

Sharon Weaver Executive Director Re:

Submitting Names for Consideration to Board of the San Joaquin River Conservancy

Dear Supervisor Mendes,

The San Joaquin River Conservancy Act provides the ability for environmental organizations to submit a list of names for Fresno County to consider as your forward candidates to the Governor's office for filling the citizen seat on the Conservancy Board of Directors.

On behalf of the San Joaquin River Parkway and Conservation Trust, we are writing to submit the following names:

Sheri Bohigian, Paul Gibson, and Jolene Telles

Your request letter asked that the applications be submitted with this letter. However, due to the short notice, two of the applications will be sent early next week under separate cover, and Mr. Paul Gibson is currently in process of sending his application directly to the County.

Thank you for your consideration. Following your Board's decision, notification by the Clerk of the names Fresno County forwards to the Governor's office would be greatly appreciated.

Sincerely,

Sharon Weaver Executive Director

cc: Bernice E. Seidel, Melinda Marks



